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MEMBERSHIP 
Three new members were inducted at the April meeting. They 
were Stephanie Wierobiej and Claudia and Don Hart.  

There are 5 new members yet to be inducted next month.  
There are 8 on the waiting list.   

Please welcome the new members. 

 

Stephanie Wierobiej 
My husband and I moved from Esperance after visiting 
Denmark for many years. I love the place, people and 
everything about it. I was Manager of Corporate Services in a 
large school. We lived on 5 acres with my own art gallery 
“Stephanie’s Studio” where I taught art classes, had my own 
exhibitions and held art functions. 
I continue with my art in botanical, landscapes and seascapes 
and am a member of the Riverfront Gallery. My other interests 
are photography, gardening and walking. I am delighted to 
become a member of Probus. 

 

 

Claudia and Don Hart 
We have been holidaying in Denmark for over 20 years and 
always thought it was paradise. We bought a block 9 years 
ago and built our house, retired and came here to live nearly 
four years ago. 

We were both teachers in secondary education. 

Claudia has always been interested in various crafts and is 
now a glass artist and member of the Riverfront Gallery. Since 
moving to Denmark she hosts a bible study group, loves line 
dancing, reading and is learning to work in fine silver clay. 

Don has had a lifelong interest in sport and fitness, especially 
tennis, cycling and weight training. He is a keen mathematician 
and continues to update his Math skills. Since retiring he has 
also pursued his passion for learning to play rock and blues 
guitar. Don is a member of the tennis club. gym, SES and 
volunteers at the Visitor Centre and Repair Café. 

Guest Speaker 
 
Mark Walsh 
 
This month’s guest speaker was Mark Walsh, representing Niagara Therapy Equipment.  Mark talked about the 
systems of the body, covering such things as blood circulation and 
lymphatics, and the importance of maintaining these systems as we 
get older.  
He spoke of the benefits of various kinds of massage in assisting 
circulation and keeping the body in good shape, likening the body to 
a car that we regularly get serviced.  He also referred to machines 
that Niagara offer to assist with issues such as pain. 
If you are interested in contacting Mark and getting a free demonstration, 
phone him on 0400 344 860 or email him at 
markwalsh_niagarawa@gmail.com . 

Thanks to Kerry Clark. 
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